
 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 
 
 
January 20, 2023 
 
 

Re:  Request for Records: BCLC File 22-056 

British Columbia Lottery Corporation (BCLC) writes further to your December 15, 2022 request under B.C.’s 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA) and BCLC’s letter dated December 15, 2022.  

You requested:  

"Chair Greg Moore's expense reports and receipts for the period of July 1, 2022 to (December 15, 2022)." 

BCLC is providing four records, consisting of four pages, in response to your request.  

BCLC notes that, as indicated in the record, the meal expense for the July 27, 2022 business meeting was for eight 
Board members, including Chair Greg Moore. 

Some information has been withheld from disclosure under section 22 of FIPPA.  

Below are the reasons for withholding information under each of the exceptions to disclosure noted. 

Section 22 (harm to personal privacy) 

The information withheld under this section consists of third party personal information, including employee 
identification numbers and personal addresses. Disclosure of this information would constitute an unreasonable 
invasion of personal privacy.  

The full text of section 22 can be found at:  
http://www.bclaws.ca/Recon/document/ID/freeside/96165 00 

These records may be published a minimum of five business days after release at: 
https://corporate.bclc.com/who-we-are/corporate-reports/reports-disclosures.html 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding BCLC’s processing of your request, please contact me at 
ksimcoe@bclc.com, via mail or at (250) 852-5228. 

Additionally, under section 52 of FIPPA, you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review this 
reply to your request for information.  You have 30 business days from the receipt of this notice to request a 
review by writing to: 

[applicant information]
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Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for British Columbia  
P.O. Box 9038, Station Provincial Government 

Victoria, BC  V8W 9A4 

T (250) 387-5629       F (250) 387-1696    
Email info@oipc.bc.ca   Online www.oipc.bc.ca 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Simcoe 
Senior Freedom of Information Analyst 
 
Enclosures 

[original signed by]












